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VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

This is to inform all concerned that the Vehicle Pass for Two Wheelers can be
collected from the Public Relations Office from 21st July 2019 to Sth August
2019 during Office hours.

Please note that the concerned employees are requested to bring photocopy of
the Vehicle Registration Certificate to collect the said vehicle passes.

This is issued with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Ref. No. PR-59/ 7##. /2019 Assistant Registrar &
Date: 20.07.2019 In charge, Public Relations Office
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Copy to:

1. P.A. to the Registrar — for information please
\2_ University Webmaster: with a request to kindly upload in the University Website




